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I am a grandmother of two beautiful children. Certainly I would not agree with the proposal of social and emotional wellbeing checks for 0-3 year olds. It is horrible to me that this would be suggested as this can lead to labelling and drugging children. Perfectly normal babies can get upset and this should not be used to evaluate them as it can be a misdiagnosis. I want to see them running around and happy and not being put on medications as a result of these checks. I really hope this does not get issued.


Best,

Kim F




